
Our Outstanding Business Partner for May is the Cleveland Road Animal Hospital. 

 

The Cleveland Road Animal Hospital is a full service, AAHA accredited animal hospital offering 

preventative medical services such as vaccines, dental cleanings, and spays/neuters, as well as 

offering emergency medicine, internal medicine, and surgical services. They provide 

outstanding preventative medicine for our patients as well as client education and 

communication. They offer the best medical and surgical services and techniques available 

based on our stringent AAHA guidelines and are continually educating themselves with new and 

upcoming therapies. 

Doctors Chad and Stephanie Bailey, both owners and Veterinarians at The Cleveland Road 

Animal Hospital have been actively involved with the Animal Science Program for many years 

now. They have been very helpful in forming our program and assisting with our externship 

program for our seniors. The students have learned the ins and outs of a veterinary clinic and 

how an established business runs its daily operations. They have been active members of our 

advisory committee and assist in giving us helpful feedback for our program. The have 

graciously donated in items such as an anesthetic monitoring machine for the students to 

practice with and learn about. Chad and Stephanie run an outstanding business and their 

outreach to our program and school has been greatly appreciated.  

Congratulations and thank you for your outstanding and continued support. 

 


